Allegheny West Civic Council Bylaws Committee

The Allegheny West Bylaws committee is Bob Malakoff, Mary Callison and Tim Zinn. Our objective is to
update and clarify the 1987 version of the bylaws and to incorporate all amendments. The end product
will be an amendment to the bylaws to replace the old version with the new version. It will be
presented and voted on at two successive City Council meeting and will be available on-line. We do not
anticipate ant major changes.

We will be presenting proposed revisions for comment by the membership at Civic Council meetings.
They will also be available on-line. Please direct any suggestions, comments, criticisms or insults to
BobMalakoff@verizon.net or call 412 321-3612. These are items for discussions and will not be voted on
until the final draft of the bylaws.




